
H.Local.Govt@house.ks.gov


February 13, 2024


House Committee on Local Government


Subject: HB2268 - Prohibiting certain restrictions of residential solar energy devices.


I urge the Committee to support and grant homeowners through this bill, the right to add 
solar energy collectors to their homes. The long term economy and resilience solar can 
provide a homeowners family should not be prohibited by an HOA.  Additionally solar 
equipped homes often ease the burden on the energy grid during high demand periods 
benefitting all electric users and the environment.


Thank you,

Darrel Hart

Wichita
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